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DATE: July 25, 2024 

TO: Jon Pennell, DVM, Chairperson, State Board of Health 

FROM: Cody L. Phinney, MPH, Administrator, Division of Public and Behavioral Health 

RE: Term Renewal and Approval of Member of the Maternal and Child Health Advisory Board 
 

 
In accordance with Nevada Revised Statutes (NRS) 442.133(2), it is the responsibility of the State Board of 
Health to appoint members of the Maternal and Child Health Advisory Board. Members serve terms of 
two years, and any member of the Advisory Board may be reappointed. 

The two-year term of one member of the Maternal and Child Health Advisory Board expired on March 4, 
2024. This memorandum is respectfully requesting for consideration renewal of membership for the 
following member: 

• Lora Redmond (Carlson) BSN, RN, RNC-OB, C-FMC 

Attached please find the associated resume. 

At the quarterly meeting of the Maternal and Child Health Advisory Board held on May 3, 2024, the 
assembled quorum voted to support this member renewal of appointment. 

https://www.leg.state.nv.us/nrs/nrs-442.html#NRS442Sec133
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